
LADIES OF PEACE / LWML MARCH-APRIL 2020 

 

Ladies of Peace still meet at 10am on the first Monday of each month (2nd if a 

holiday) for Bible study. We’ve been having about 8-10 ladies attending. This year 

we are reading Bible studies originally printed in our LWML Quarterly magazines, 

with Becky Williams leading us (thank you, Becky!). We’ve been enjoying them, 

and if one of us misses a month, we haven’t missed a chapter in a book. We’d love 

to have you come join us! Bring your Bible and mite boxes (you can just bring 

what’s in them in a baggie if you’d like), as we collect mites every month. We’ve 

been meeting at church, and we will let you know if that changes. Our Zone 

President, Barbara Moehling was at our March Bible study, when she gave a very 

interesting report on the National LWML convention in Mobile, AL (that Linda 

Ryun attended at helped with). Our next study is April 6th, and then May 4th.  

 

LWML (if you are a lady of Peace, you are LWML!!) is still moving on 

globally. We are one of, if not THE largest missionary group in the world! Even 

though our unit is not “active”, we are still part of the big picture. Actually, by 

LWML standards, the fact that we turn in mites and meet regularly for Bible study 

keeps us active in their eyes. I am currently the VP of Communications at our Zone 

Level, and Evangel Editor (quarterly e-newsletter) at FL-GA District level. Our 

Zone (North Central Florida with 9 active churches) has 3 members out of 19 

positions (and 19 zones) on the district board, including District Treasurer and 

Scholarship Chairman! If you’d like the Evangel and don’t get it, go to: 

www.flgalwml.com and click on the “Evangel” tab. There, you can sign up to 

receive it in your email when it’s published. 

 

Our Spring Rally is to be held Saturday, April 25th at Our Redeemer. Will keep you 

updated if this should change, due to the coronavirus. If/when it is held, would love 

to see a lot of us there! 

 

This fall, our District Convention will be together with the “Equip” president’s 

conference in Orlando, September 25-27th. There will be a special Evangel coming 

out next month or so with convention and registration info. This LWML 

convention/ pastors’ conference is something that’s never been done before, and 

other districts are watching to see how we do. I will be going as a delegate (as a 

district officer, my admission will be paid by District), but we need another 

delegate and hopefully, an alternate. We can share the hotel room.  

 

Submitted by Sheryl Lutz 
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